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Weekly News – 10th November 2017  
 

Year One 
Dear Parents, 

We have sent home the High Frequency Word wallets this week. Please practise 
these words with your children the next fortnight. 

It would be very helpful if you could write a comment or sign your child’s home school 
diary if you read with them so that we know to change their books.  

We do not check your child’s home school diary everyday, so if you have something 
important to tell your class teacher please let your TA know in the morning. Many 
thanks.   

English 
In English, we have started our new book called ‘Beegu’ by Alexis Deacon. 
We have been immersing ourselves in the text and we have focused on one 
picture, which will be the stimulus for our writing next week. We have been 
exploring contractions with the children (wasn’t etc.), written sentences using 
all the punctuation that we have been working on and also performing some 
drama related to Beegu.    

Maths 
In Maths we have continued to look at subtraction. We have looked at number 
bonds and related subtraction facts (within 10). We have tried to work 
systematically to think about all the subtraction facts we know about a given 
number. We have also started looked and explored 2D shape.  

 

Topic 
We have been discussing Remembrance Day and talking about the 
importance of this event and we have made our own Poppy’s in 
remembrance.  

One child from each class throughout the year will take their class bear 
home over the weekend. Please make sure that the bear is returned by 
Tuesday. Many thanks.  
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Handwriting/Phonics 
We have worked on the letters a, c, q, o and g  

In phonics, we have worked on various digraph dependent on the class. These sounds have been ch, sh, th, ng, 
ay, ee, igh and the different ways of writing ‘ai’  
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